

July 16, 2019

Province of British Columbia citizenengagement@gov.bc.ca

To Whom It May Concern

Re: Adoption of year-round observance of Daylight Savings Time

Thank you for engaging the residents of our province regarding this long debated question.

At the June 25, regular council meeting, Council for the Village of Burns Lake unanimously passed a resolution to support year-round observance of daylight savings time (daylight time).

2019-06-25: 273

THAT the Village of Burns Lake provide a formal submission via email to citizenengagement@gov.bc.ca in support of adopting year-round observance of Daylight Saving Time in BC.

With less than 40 percent of the world's countries observing daylight time, it is 'time' for British Columbians to ensure that we align with our trading partners and neighbouring jurisdictions by staying on daylight time year-round. China and India no longer change their time, Russia stopped in 2014, and the European Union will have made the change by 2021. Within Canada, other provinces are considering this topic.

It is not only a matter on convenience; it is a matter of public safety, public health and economic trade that the council for the Village of Burns Lake supports year-round observance of daylight time.

Sincerely,

Dolores Funk, Mayor